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4 August 2022 
 

RE Official information request ChChD (Canterbury District) 10933 
 
I refer to your email dated 30 July 2022 requesting the following information under the Official Information 
Act from Waitaha Canterbury. Specifically: 
    

1. Does your public body currently own, use, manage, operate, or otherwise control ANY (1 or 
more) Cameras with Automatic Number Plate Recognition (ANPR)? If so, continue on to (2). If 
not, please reply to this email with "Not applicable". 

2. Please provide a current list of cameras owned, used, managed, operated, or otherwise 
controlled by your public body. 

 
We do not have any cameras with Automatic Number Plate Recognition (ANPR). 
 
I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Waitaha 
Canterbury website after your receipt of this response.  
 
Ngā mihi / Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ralph La Salle 
Senior Manager, OIAs 
Waitaha Canterbury / Te Tai o Poutini West Coast.   
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